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  XX December 2008

Dear XXXX
Re: World Salt Awareness Week

Salt and Eating out

February 2nd-8th 2009 

World Salt Awareness Week (2 February to 8 February 2009) will focus on salt eaten outside the home.  We wish to raise awareness that foods eaten in restaurants, pubs, takeaways, fast food outlets, canteens and other eating places can contain a lot of hidden salt. We aim to highlight to the catering industry and to chefs and others involved, the importance of adding less salt to food and the long-term health implications of eating a high salt diet. We also want to publicise to the public that they must also take action in choosing lower salt foods and asking for much less salt to be added to their meals.

It is vital that we reduce the amount of salt eaten in the your country as research shows that a high salt intake can increase our blood pressure and this increases our risk of having a stroke, heart attack and heart failure. People who cut their salt intake by around 2.5g a day can reduce their risk of having a stroke or heart attack by one quarter.  Eating a high salt diet can also increase our risk of osteoporosis, is linked with stomach cancer and obesity and can worsen symptoms of asthma.

WASH is a registered charity that relies on financial support from outside sources. We would greatly appreciate it if you could consider a donation to cover the costs for our Week. Donators can be credited at the events and on our website. If you would like to make a donation, please make the cheques payable to your organisation and send with a covering letter confirming this is an unrestricted donation. The donation will be used to help with the costs of World Salt Awareness Week.

We also offer the opportunity to include leaflets in our media packs which will be made available at the event. Material can include leaflets promoting salt awareness, labelling or reduction initiatives, and would be subject to agreement from WASH. 

Please could you kindly let us know if you would like to donate by replying to (your name and email address) by the 5th January 2009. We very much look forward to hearing from you and hope that you will be able to support us.

Best wishes

Signature

Name

Job title

World Action on Salt and Health member

Blood Pressure Unit,


St George’s University of London, 


Cranmer Terrace, London, SW17 ORE


Telephone: 020 8725 2409 


Fax: 020 8725 2959


E-mail: wash@sgul.ac.uk 
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